
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th December 2019  

School Crossing Patrol  
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As many of you are aware we currently do not have a lollypop person at the 
crossing on Otley Road. This is an extremely busy road and can at times, be 
very dangerous for our children to cross.  
 
We take the safety of our children very seriously so l have contacted the council 
who are currently advertising for a lollypop person. The advert is on to the back 
of this letter. If there are any parents / carers who are interested in this job 
opportunity please apply.  
 
The local PCSOs and traffic wardens have also been informed of the traffic 
around school and will be increasing their patrols to safeguard our families. 
 
In the meantime can l take this opportunity to remind parents / carers to talk to 
their children about road safety and to hold their child’s hand and keep them 
close to you whilst at the side of the road.  
  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs H Hutchinson  
Acting Headteacher  

 
 
 
 


